
From
THE PRINCIPAL.

Telephone 2478

NEWNHAM COLLEGE

CAMBRIDGE

4th June 195^

Dear Mrs Horton,

I am sorry that owing to an 
engagement in Edinburgh on the 11th 
June I shall not be able to attend 
the ceremony of unveiliug the plaque 
at 2 Gower Street. We should however 
like to be represented and Mj^ 
Grimshaw, the Vice-PrineinaL pX-the 
ColJ^ese, wiir come if she possibly 
can. it will depend upon her 
examination commitments*

Yours sincerely,

The Secretary,
The Fawcett Society, 
50 Tufton Street, 
London, S.W.1*


